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	Angelus Letter

1 July 2021

LETTER #126
St. Junipero Serra

Dear Parish Family,

WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW FOR THIS WEEKEND
 
 
Friday Mass at 8AM from Fr. Valencheck
Friday Confessions at 4PM
                       
Saturday Mass at 8AM with Fr. Morris
Saturday Confessions at 9:30AM   
Saturday Mass at 4:30PM with Fr. Valencheck
 
Sunday Mass at 7AM with Fr. Morris
Sunday Mass at 9AM with Fr. Valencheck
Sunday Mass at 11AM with Fr. Morris
Sunday Mass at 1PM with Fr. Justin OSB
INDEPENDENCE DAY NOTES:
The parish offices will close at 11AM on Sunday, July 4th.

Mass on Monday, July 5th will be at 9AM as is our custom on the observance of Federal Holidays.

The parish offices will be closed on Monday, July 5th.

Due to Father Valencheck’s time away, there will not be confessions this Tuesday, July 6th. Please note that there will only be one priest for confessions Friday, July 9 and Saturday, July 10.

 
EUCHARISTIC PROCESSION
 
There will be a Eucharistic procession from St. Vincent Parish to St. Bernard Parish this coming Saturday, July 3rd. Meet at St. Vincent at 1:00. There will be transportation provided to return to your car. This is a cool witness to the faith and an announcement that our parishes are open and strong. I would be there but I have a wedding right in the middle of the whole thing! The weather looks promising as of this writing: 70 degrees and sunny skies!

 

CONCERTS COMING UP:
 
There was a nice crowd in the courtyard for the Jazz concert last month! This month, Michael Sonata will be performing Frank Sinatra!  This is a fun evening after so many challenging months! Bring a blanket or chair and possibly a picnic or snack and enjoy a concert beneath the mighty oaks in the St. Sebastian Courtyard on Thursday, July 8th from 6:00-7:00pm.

 

The St. Sebastian Brick Street Jazz and Wine Festival is coming soon! The festival is to be held on the St. Sebastian campus grounds on the evening of July 22 from 5:00-9:00pm and tickets for the event are on sale. All tickets can be purchased at www.bidpal.net/brickstreetjazzfest.  For more information go to: www.stsebastian.org/church/brickstreet-jazz-wine-festival
 
THANK YOU!
 
Thank you for your awesome response to the Heart of a Shepherd campaign. St. Sebastian hit its goal! On behalf of all the current and future priests who will benefit from your generosity, I thank you! This was truly a cause I could get behind and say that it was needed not only to benefit St. Sebastian Parish but the whole Catholic family of the Diocese of Cleveland. 
 
In addition, our parish will also directly benefit. Our climate in the church will be more reliable, effective and cost efficient. The moving of the baptismal font will make liturgies easier and more in line with Church documents as well as making them accessible to those who cannot manage steps. We will also be retaining $20K in diocesan assessments every year, resources that will stay right here at St. Sebastian Parish that would typically go to the priest pension fund all because of your thoughtfulness. Again, thank you so much.
 
ST. SEBASTIAN PARISH FOUNDATION CELEBRATES 50 YEARS
 
Please save the date for a few important parish events marking the 50th Anniversary of our St. Sebastian Parish Foundation. 

·  Legacy Weekend is scheduled for next weekend, July 10-11.   

I hope you will join us for a brief overview before each mass on The Foundation’s Arrow Society (The Foundation’s planned giving program that supports our parish for generations to come). Information tables will be located in the back of the church.

· Save the Date! The Foundation’s 50th Anniversary celebration which is scheduled for September 16, 2021 from 6:30 – 9:00pm in Zwisler Hall. 

Questions? Please contact Kathleen Zehenni Holaday 330-836-2233 x113 or holadayk@stsebastian.org
MULL AVENUE
 

The letter below should be arriving in the mailboxes of those who live on the effected parts of Mull Avenue. However, it is a public meeting.

The City of Akron will conduct a public meeting to discuss needs on the Mull Avenue reconstruction project. The public meeting is scheduled on July 14, 2021, from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. at the Forest Lodge Community Center located at 260 Greenwood Ave, Akron, OH 44313. The public meeting will have a presentation by Engineering followed by a discussion/ Q&A. The presentation will start around 6:10 p.m. but attendees may arrive anytime between 6:00 p.m. and 8:00 p.m.
 
The City of Akron will be reconstructing Mull Avenue from the Hawkins circle to Schneider Park Drive. Construction is expected to occur in 2021 and 2022. Mull Avenue has brick pavement, curb, sidewalk, and sewers that need repaired. Our goal is to provide a consistent, safe and aesthetic roadway for all users, vehicles, buses, bicycles, pedestrians.
 
Proposed improvements will include new roadway, curb, sidewalks, lighting, sewer repairs, and upgrades to the Hawkins circle. This is an assessable project, meaning abutting owners will get a bill for this worked based on the current assessment rates. Due to the unique nature of the project, reconstruction with new brick pavement, some discussion is required on the project scope and assessment process.
Questions, comments, and concerns may be sent by July 28, 2021 via email to Clapp, David
DClapp@akronohio.gov or they can be mailed to:
Akron Engineering Bureau 166 South High Street Design Division - Room 701 Akron, Ohio 44308
 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT
TO GIVE TO THE PARISH:  https://www.stsebastian.org/donate
TO GIVE TO THE FOUNDATION: https://www.stsebastian.org/foundation/donate
PRAYERS FOR THE SICK
Please keep all of our sick and distressed in your prayers:

Annette Bailey, John Barnhart, Brenda Boville, Karen Brugmann, Megan Brugmann, Jill Buffa, Regina Buhalak, Dan Canale, Christopher Casey, Emilio Cheuy, Rita Cummings, Anthony D’Attoma, Vince and Jackie DelMedico, Marjorie DeLuca, Rita Buhalak Gossford, Robert Hickey, Phil Hochstetler, John and Terry Hogan, Rich Huber, Ann Hubiak, Carolyn Jeske, Jean Labate, Myrna Marple, Don Matis, Betty O’Hara, Keith Pecek, Robert Rader, Mary Ricks, Nancy Ropchock, Aaron Salisbury, Ellie Salisbury, Ann Sandvick, Michael Schnetzer, John Schultz, Cory Schulz, Brian Walsh and Steve Watral.

God bless you,

Fr. Valencheck.

St. Sebastian, pray for us.

St. Mary, pray for us.

St. Junipero Serra



	


	

	


